
 
 

 
TOWN OF STELLARTON 

FIRE DEPARTMENT VACANCY 
 
The Town of Stellarton Fire Department has vacancies on their Volunteer Fire 
Department.   
 
Stellarton Residents interested in volunteering their time and services may obtain an 
application at the Town Administration Office, located at 250 Foord Street, Stellarton 
from Monday to Friday during office hours 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. or online at 
stellarton.ca 
 
Applications can be returned at the Town Administration Office or via email at 
town.office@stellarton.ca – clearly marked FIRE DEPARTMENT APPLICANT.   
 
Susan Higdon  
Town Clerk Treasurer 
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